2/16/10 Bd. Mitg,
Kern River
Deadline: 2/9/10 by 12 noon

Ann M. Gallon
3340 Jenkins Road » Bakersfield CA 93314 + 661-589-7796 » amgallon@atg1.com
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February 2, 2010 i
FEB -3 2010

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board

P.0. Box 100
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 SWRCB EXECUTIVE

- Dear Board Members: e o e
RE: COMMENT LETTER - 2/16/10 BOARD MEETING ITEM: ORDER - KERN RIVER
I agree with the staff’s finding that there is unappropriated water on the Kern River, and |

wholeheartedly support the City of Bakersfield’s application to run this available water down our
riverbed.

Returning water to a riverbed replenishes the aquifer as it restores the natural environment.
Additionally, citizens benefit by the natural recreation area that is thus restored — as it should be.

Sincerely yours,

st

Ann M. Gallon




